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Welcome back to all children, parents and staff.  

A huge warm welcome to all our new children and staff! 

We hope you all enjoyed your summer, let’s see what this school year has to offer! 

 

Morrisons It’s Good To Grow Scheme. 

We are now part of the It’s Good To Grow Scheme to inspire children to get        

outdoors, grow, learn and enjoy fresh produce. 

Want to get involved? 

From September, for every £10 spent in store or online, you’ll get 

one Grow Token that Willow Tree can then redeem for a wide 

range of gardening and growing equipment.  
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Covid Precautions 

Thank you to everyone who is wearing a mask 

and distancing at drop off and pick up time and 

to all the staff and children continuing to follow 

rigorous handwashing and ventilation during the 

school day. I know that some people feel we are 

still being over cautious but I am determined 

that every child should have as much time in 

school as they can this year after the last two, and not miss 10 days at a time      

because of a covid case that could have been avoided because we had let up our 

guard.  

Whilst classes are not closing for a single case, if we were to have an outbreak in a 

class or group then Public Health are still able to introduce additional measures to 

stop this notifiable disease. Those actions may include closing classes, mass 

testing or other actions that will impact on both staff and children. 

Wearing a mask is one of the biggest precautions we can take to stop transmission 

which is why we are asking adults and older children to do this on site and when 

talking to school staff.  

Please help to keep our children at school this term. 
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A huge thank you to all parents for purchasing and donating books from our wish 

list to school, we really appreciate your generosity. The children will thoroughly    

enjoy these books. 

As we don’t allow sweets, chocolate and cake etc on birthdays, you are more than 

welcome to donate a book from the wish list to your child’s class for them to enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book wish list is a selection of books chosen by the classes which they would 

love to have in their book corners - at the end of last term some children chose to 

buy a book for their old teacher/classroom from the list. We put bookplates inside 

each book showing who donated the book and all the teachers have enjoyed 

getting new books for the classrooms.  

https://www.littleriponbookshop.co.uk/willow 

https://www.littleriponbookshop.co.uk/willow
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Champions Assembly 

The following children were recognised as Class Champions in this  

week’s Champions Assembly. 

 

Ash               Peter           Poplar         Nicola         Elm      Jayden 

Chestnut      Elizabeth     Apple          Amelia       Walnut    Charlotte 

Holly             George       Hawthorn    Reuben      Acer    Tommy 

Cherry          Corey          Larch          Olivia        Silver Birch  Archie 

Hornbeam     Otis            Cedar          Chloe          

Lime             Aliza             Maple         Eben 

Spruce          Jacob          Rowan        Rose 

                                         Sycamore    Uriniri 

 
                                             

 

Well done to all of you! 

 


